

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk Better Never Stops

24th January 2020

Dear Parents & Carers.

Welcome to the end of the week. We have particularly enjoyed having sunshine at playtimes rather than high winds and heavy rain!

## Dates for next week:

Thursday 30th January: Whale Class assembly (9.10am)

# **IMPORTANT: Parent Pay**

A letter went out yesterday with details about the switch from Parent Mail to Parent Pay for all communication via email and text. Please make sure you have read the letter and that your Parent Pay account is up-to-date.

## **Contacting the School Office**

And just to remind you that should you need to contact us, please do so on office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk or 01273 513377, including for reporting absence.

#### East Sussex Parent Forum

Would you be interested in being part of the East Sussex Parent/Carer Forum? The role of the parent/carer forum is to voice the views of parents/carers in East Sussex. To find out more visit www.espcf.org.uk

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











